
GUNSTER 
FLORIDA'S LAW FIRM FOR BUSINESS 

August 21, 2015 

E-PORTAL 

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Writer's E-Mail Address: bkeating@gunster.com 

Re: Docket No. 150151-TL --Petition for approval of implementation of 1+10-digit dialing 
for Walnut Hill and Molino, Florida exchanges, by Frontier Communications of the 
South, LLC. 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

On August 14, 2015, BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida 

("AT&T") submitted comments in this proceeding in response to the Commission's notice issued 

August 5, 2015. Therein, AT&T asserted that Frontier's request to implement 1 + 1 0 digit dialing 

for the exchanges in question would be contrary to the Commission's findings in Order No. PSC-

96-0558-FOF-TL and would likely result in customer confusion. AT&T further indicated that it 

was not impacted by Frontier's request. 

Although Frontier has found that the implementation of 1 + 1 0 digit dialing in similar 

situations has not led to customer confusion in its other jurisdictions, having engaged in good­

faith discussion with AT&T, Frontier hereby submits this letter to confirm its willingness to 

implement 1 0-digit dialing for the Walnut Hill and Molino exchanges, as opposed to 1 + 10 digit 

dialing as originally requested. Frontier would further ask that the Commission accept this letter 

as amending Frontier's May 26, 2015 Petition in this regard. 

In addition, Frontier is authorized by counsel for AT&T to represent that AT&T does not 

oppose Frontier's request in this proceeding as amended to request 1 0-digit dialing be 

implemented. Notwithstanding Frontier's willingness to implement 10-digit dialing in this 

instance, it is explicitly understood that neither party binds itself to any position it may take nor 

is otherwise prejudiced in the future regarding similar issues in any proceeding in any state, 

including the State of Florida. 
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Frontier is not aware of other comments filed in this proceeding. As such, Frontier 
respectfully asks that its request in this Docket be considered in a time frame consistent with the 
current schedule. , 

cc: Catherine Beard (PSC Staff) 
Charles Murphy (PSC Counsel) 
Tracy Hatch (AT&T) 
J.R. Kelly (OPC) 
Angie McCall (Frontier) 

Sincerely, 

Gunster, Yoakley & Stewart, P.A. 
215 South Monroe St., Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
(850) 521-1706 




